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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

 
No. 29 – 2021 

 

 
RIVER MEDWAY – Approaches to Sheerness 
Garrison Point – SD.10 – Temporary Mooring 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that a temporary mooring will be laid off of Sheerness No.10 berth in the 

following approximate position -   51° 26.935’ N – 000° 44.860’E 

 
 

The mooring buoy is expected to be laid on or around Saturday 10th July 2021 and will be 

occupied periodically by the Briggs Marine buoy handling vessel “Cameron”. The Cameron will 

utilise the buoy for approximately 3 weeks and once it’s work is complete the buoy will be lifted 

and removed. Once removed a cancellation notice will be issued. 
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Admiralty Chart No. 3683 refers. 
 

Further information may be obtained from Medway VTS on VHF Channel 74, call sign “Medway 
VTS” or telephone 0151 949 6148. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Marine Operations Department                8th July 2021 
Peel Ports London Medway              


